Attention Panther Families,

In light of the recent surge of COVID19 cases here on Manitoulin Island and in the interest of the
protection of our members, arena staff and the public, we will be taking a one-week cautionary break
from hockey effective immediately. We will reevaluate the situation on Sunday December 13" 2020 and
will communicate our startup date then.

We would like to remind everyone to continue to follow guidance from our Public Health experts and
stay vigilant.

Respectfully,

Manitoulin Panthers Executive



